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 Dr. Marika Litras Appointed OFCCP (Office of Federal
Contract Compliance Program) Director of the Division of
Program Operations 
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OFCCP has announced Dr. Marika Latris as the new Director of the Division of Program
Operations.  Dr. Latris  has dedicated her career to public service.  She has previously held roles
within OFCCP as a Senior Statistician, Director of Regional Operations in the Pacific, Director of the
Functional Affirmative Action Program and, most recently, as Deputy Director of Program
Operations.  Those in the contractor community may have heard Dr. Latris recently speak about pay
equity investigations at the 2014 SWARM Regional ILG Conference.

In her new role Dr. Latris will oversee a number of important operational programs including
“strategic enforcement initiatives, expert statistical analysis, program evaluation, quality assurance,
the Functional Affirmative Action Program and the Indian and Native American Employment Rights
Program.”
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